Filed: 02/22/1994 WEQC

February 16, 1994

John Darrington
State of Wyoming
Department of Environmental Quality
Division of Air Ouality

Cheyenne, Wyo. 82002

Dear Sir:

3\5‘913—‘/’7/
Re: DOCKET NO. 3543-94

I am writing to A&dvise you 1in regard to your Certified
Letter dated 2-8~94, which I received on 2-10-94.

I hereby deny and disclaim all acquisitions stated
in your letter and hereby notify you that I do not have
any ownership or interest in the property.

I request a hearing on the advise of Mary Throme,
received by telephone this date.

Sincerely yours,

//17%11 67?\/1227 ﬁZ/é;/$ZLtj7
WARREN VOSS
3 Seminoe Avenue

Newcastle, WYO. 82701

cc/ DENNIS HEMMER
WYOMIENG DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
Herschler Building
122 w. 25th Street
Cheyenne, Wyo. 82002



